
February 15, 2006 
 
Carole Washburn   DOCKET No. TC-020497 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia, Wa 98504-7250    records@wutc.wa.gov 
 
Re: TC-020497  NOTICE OF FURTHER PROCEEDINGS    
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
I would like to include the enclosed new sub-carrier proposal to be included in the 
upcoming proceedings to be adapted in to WAC 480-30. It is the position of Shuttle 
Express that this proposed WAC is consistent with and allowed under RCW 81.68.030 
(1).  
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
 
 
Jimy Sherrell, President 
Shuttle Express 
 
 


